

An Institution of the Child Education Society (Regd.), Delhi

15.03.2023

Dear Parents of classes I to VII (2022-23),

As the school year comes to a close, we want to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout the year.

Our students have continued to excel in their studies, and we are proud of their achievements. We would like to congratulate all our students on their hard work and dedication throughout the year.

As we prepare to close for the session break, we would like to remind you of a few important dates and events:

- The last day of school for students is 20.03.2023.
- Report cards will be distributed on 29.03.2023.
- The new school year will commence on 01.04.2023.

We encourage you to use the break as an opportunity to spend quality time with your children and engage them in activities that promote their physical, emotional, and mental wellbeing.

We remain committed to providing a safe and healthy learning environment for our students and will take all necessary precautions to ensure their safety.

Once again, thank you for your support throughout the year, and we wish you and your family a happy and restful session break.

Sincerely

Principal

Ratibad Road, Neelbad, Bhopal - 462044 (M.P.) Tel.: 9111720810

Email: bbpsnb@balbharati.org www.bbpsneelbad.balbharati.org